

## **Department of Energy**

Savannah River Operations Office P.O. Box A Aiken, South Carolina 29802

JAN 2 5 2002

Mr. Wade Waters, Chair Savannah River Site Citizens Advisory Board 308 Pinewood Drive Pooler, GA 31322

Dear Mr. Waters:

SUBJECT: Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) Recommendation Number 148 - Status of Low Activity Transuranic Facility (LATF)

Thank you for your recommendation on the status of LATF. We will provide periodic status updates on the LATF and HANDSS-55 including the potential for the cost savings and technology advancements which could all potentially speed up the disposition of Savannah River Site Transuranic Waste.

If you have any questions, please call me or Dale Ormond at (803) 725-8013.

Sincerely,

Greg Rudy Manager

OC-02-022